D.A.V. CENTENARY PUBLIC SCHOOL, PASCHIM ENCLAVE, NEW DELHI- 87

Dear Parents,

The school's endeavour to reach out to the larger society through its community welfare projects is well known to all of you. Blood Donation Camp is one of our regular welfare initiatives and this year, too, it has been scheduled on Saturday, October 31, 2015.

The camp is being organized under the aegis of Red Cross Society of India and would be held at the Junior Wing of the School from 9.30 am to 12.30 pm. It would be appreciated if you donate blood on this day and contribute to the noble cause.

If you are a donor, you are a hero to someone, somewhere, who received your gracious gift of life. One day, that 'someone' may be a close relative, a friend, a loved one – or even you.

> If you donate money, You give food! But if you donate blood, You give life!

Expecting to see you at the camp with your relatives and neighbours,

Principal

Note: Donors will be issued donor cards by the Red Cross Society. Refreshment and a token of appreciation will be provided by the school.